From: Margaret Hartley
To: Betsy Robertson

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save Shoreline Trees

Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 3:01:42 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Deputy Major Robertson,

I am very concerned about the impacts of climate change, in particular heat islands, in our city of Shoreline. As you and the council work towards creating housing and transport infrastructure, I urge you to protect our tree canopy. Mature trees are needed to mitigate the effects of climate change. All Shoreline residents, including those who will occupy these new apartments, will be at risk during the next heat dome or extended heat wave.

As a grandmother, I worry about the environment our generation is leaving for the next. I'm a long time Shoreline resident and voter. I expect my city council to look at for the best interests and welfare of residents. Please set a moratorium on public street tree removal.

Sincerely, Margaret Hartley Shoreline Resident